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February 10, 1942

Miss Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road
Colorado Springs
Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your telegram which has just 
arrived, granting us permission to reproduce 
your photograph of the Caracol of Chiohen 
Itza on the cover of our museum bulletin.

It is kind of you to offer to send a glossy 
print, but we are in a hurry and our engraver 
is very skillful in overcoming the problem 
of the double screen so that we will make 
the engraving directly from the magazine.

Verjr sincerely yours

Curator of the Museum

MAB BC


